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July 13, 2015

Mr. Romin Khavari, P.E., CFM

City Engineer

City of Grand Prairie — Engineering Division
206 W. Church Street

Grand Prairie, Texas 75050

RE: City of Grand Prairie
Midlothian Water Supply Phase 1
Koscher Drive to Tayman Drive
(W.0. #612.72)

Dear Mr. Khavari:

As a follow up to the project walk through and completion of the punch list items for the above
referenced project, we have performed an on-site walk through inspection of the project site.

Based on the Contractors” information and my personal observations in the field of the project status
and completion, the Contractor’s work is in general conformance with the design plans prepared by our
Firm. The as-built Mylar plan set and compact disk containing both CAD and pdf files will be provided by
Freese and Nichols, Inc. for the City’s records once complete.

With this letter, | hereby recommend that the final letter of acceptance be issued for this project.

Sincerely,

Yoy ik

Kelly Wood, P.E.
Freese and Nichols, Inc.
Texas Registered Engineering Firm F-2144

CC: George Fanous, P.E, Project manager
Doug Bevins, Chief Engineering inspector
Bradley Erickson, Engineering inspector
Ron McCuller, Public Warks Director
Thomas Haster, Freese and Nichols, Inc.



